From: Katrina Wynkoop Simmons <katrina.wynkoopsimmons@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 11:12 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

It's clear that PERS 1 Retirees need a substantial and permanent COLA. The state has taken their retirement COLA into
to bottomless pit of general fund for far too long. These retirees have lost at least 20 % of purchasing power since the
COLA was removed. They really need it!

Thank you.

Katrina Wynkoop Simmons

2727 31st Ct SE Olympia WA 98501-3915

Katrina.wynkoopsimmons@gmail.com

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.




